
Hello 

 

I am a Central Oregon resident who has had plenty of encounters with the wildlife we share this 

beautiful area with.  Coyotes are such an important and integral part of the web of life. They habit a 

niche that has been theirs for thousands of years.  When humans are allowed to abuse the stewardship 

of wildlife we throw off the balance that keeps the natural world healthy and sustained.  

This coyote killing "contest" is not "sport", is not a responsible culling and is most definitely not humane.  

It is nothing less than a bloodsport enjoyed by a small minority of this state. 

Please support SB 723-2 to ban this egregious activity. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

~Ronda Fullenwider 


